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THANK YOU to all kind friends who prepared the super 
Christmas Goodie Bags.  They were decorated beautifully 
and the food was lovely.  Once again many thanks and every 
blessing to everyone involved.  Betty Boulton. 
 

Collect for the Day 
To ponder and pray ...................                   
God of power and life, the glory of all 
who believe in you;  fill the world with 
your splendour and show the nations 
the light of your truth;  through Jesus 
Christ your Son our Lord, who is alive 
and reigns with you, in the unity of the 
Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever.  
Amen.                 

Monday  4 January  
9.30 - 11.30am Office Open  

Tuesday  5 January 
9.30am - 12.30pm Office Closed 

Wednesday  6 January 
9.30am - 12.30pm Office Closed 
9.00am Zoom Prayer Meeting (See Notices) 

Thursday  7 January                                              
2.00 - 5.00pm Office Closed 

Friday  8 January 
9.30am - 12.30pm Office Open 

Saturday  9 January 
 

Worship... Service ... Witness ... in the name of Jesus  

Beckminster Welcomes You 

What's On This Week.... 

Check Out Our Website @ www.beckminsterchurch.co.uk 
                                                        MINISTER: Rev. Dr. PAUL NZACAHAYO                   
              Email:  paulpetit7@hotmail.com        
          (Office) 344910 or 07952206407              
      
                                       Administrator & Safeguarding Co-ordinator: SUE LORIMER 

         Email:  info@beckminsterchurch.co.uk (Room Bookings) 
          (Office) 344910    (Home) 761322 

Worship and Fellowship      
Second Sunday of Christmas 

3 January 2021 

We Welcome You to Worship   
Today  

                                                                                                                                                     
If you are here for the first time, 
please make yourself known to 

those around you, or to one of the 
Stewards or Minister.                                  

You may like to sign the visitors 
book in the foyer. 

 

Come and join us on              
Sunday, 10 January 2021           

Third Sunday of Christmas 
10.30am Morning Worship                
led by Dr. Janet Anderson   



10.30am Morning Service                                                                        
led by Rev. Dr. Paul Nzacahayo 

 
 

Welcome  
 
StF 28:   Jesus calls us here to meet him (Verses 1, 2 & 3) 
 
Prayer of Adoration  
 
Bible Reading: 
  
  John 1:   10 - 18 read by John Ashwood 
 
StF 214:   Once in a royal David's city  
 
Sermon  
 
Prayers of Intercession 
 
StF 346:   Christ is the world's light, Christ and none other; 
 
Prayers of Intercession 
 
Prayer for our Giving 
  
StF 465:   Guide me , O thou great Jehovah,  
 
Blessing 
 

 
 

 
Due to Covid restrictions                                                             

this service and future services will be on 
zoom only until further notice.                                                                                  

For further information                                                       
please contact Sue Lorimer. 

DAVID WILMOT.  Our thoughts and prayers are with Sarah, 
Emma, Chris and family following the death of David in     
hospital on Tuesday, 22 December 2020.  David used to be 
the Caretaker here at Beckminster for many years.  
                                                                                             
FRED DUDLEY.  Our thoughts and prayer are with Sylvia and 
the family following the death of Fred on Tuesday,                      
8 December 2020.  Fred’s  funeral will take place at Lower 
Gornal Crematorium on Wednesday,  6 January 2021 at 
12noon. 
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with the family at this difficult 
time.  As you will appreciate, only family members are                  
allowed at the funeral but we will have them in our 
thoughts especially on the day of the funeral.   
 
ZOOM PRAYER MEETING will be back as from Wednesday,       
6 January 2021 at 9.00am.  All are welcome and for further 
details please contact Sue. 
 
CHURCH OFFICE.  The Church Office will reopen on Monday,                 
4 January 2021 at 9.30am.  Please check the calendar on the 
front of the service sheet each week to see when the 
Church Office is open.  The days when I am not in I will be 
working from home so please contact me on my home      
number on those days.  Sue.  
 
MONDAY FOCUS.  We last met on the occasion of our St. 
David’s Day party where we enjoyed a quiz, good food,       
excellent singing and good company. It was good to end on 
a high note before lockdown but now it's time to look                   
forward and hopefully, we will all be able to meet up again 
at some future date. 
I would like to wish all our members a happier and better 
2021 and look forward to the time when, 'We'll Meet 
Again'.  Best wishes.  Ann Holt. 
   
 
 
 
 


